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Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

April 

 
21st – Y5 Professor McGinty Visit 

21st – Fit for Life Y3 

22nd – 5HS Family Workshop 

22nd – School Council 

22nd – Fit for Life – Y5 & Y6 

23rd – 5AG Family Workshop 

23rd – Fit for Life Y4 

24th – 5AA Family Workshop 

24th – School Bank 

28th – Fit for Life Y3 

29th – School Council 

29th – Fit for Life Y6 & Y6 

29th – Full Governors Meeting                

30th – PTA Meeting (7.30pm) 

30th – Fit for Life Y4 

 

May 

 
4th – BANK HOLIDAY 

5th – Fit for Life Y3 

6th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

7th – INSET DAY 

8th – School Bank 

8th – PTA Pyjama Movie Night 

11th – 15th – SATs Week 

12th – School Council 

12th – Fit for Life Y3 

13th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

13th – Governors Site & Buildings 

         Meeting 

14th – Fit for Life Y4 

14th – Parents Forum 

15th – School Bank 

18th – 4LS Violin Concert 

22nd – School Bank 

25th – HALF TERM 
 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable and relaxing holiday and it is great to see 

pupils are back in school revitalised and ready to learn!  It is lovely to start the 

term with such good weather and soon the children will be able to play on the 

field at lunchtime.   It will be great to see the cricket bats out again! 

 

We have such a busy term ahead of us and many exciting opportunities planned 

including clarinet, guitar and violin concerts, end of year performances and a 

variety of trips and visitors. We are also very proud of our Year 6 pupils who 

are working extremely hard in the run-up to SATs – keep up the good work! 

 

Mrs Whitcombe had a very successful first Parents’ Forum meeting towards 

the end of last term.  If there are any parents who would like to join the group, 

please contact Mrs Whitcombe either via the school office or on the gate. 

 

The gym equipment is now safe and ready to use again, however, the flooring 

will need further work during the next holiday.  Please could I remind parents 

that the gym is only for the supervised use of our pupils? 

 

The trophies for the best class attendance, tidiest corridor and tidiest 

classroom were awarded to: 

 

Best class attendance: 6CH 

 

Tidiest corridor: Year 5 

 

Tidiest classroom: 5AG 

 

Well done! Keep up the good work! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Wilkes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the week beginning 20th April 2015 

 

Value of the week is ‘joy’. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

SC KIDS CLUB 

 

Week commencing 20th April 2015 

 

Please note: Breakfast Club is FULL on Wednesday & Thursday 

                   After School Club is FULL on Wednesday and ONLY 1 place on 

Thursday 

 

Many Thanks 

SC KIDS 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SHARMANS CROSS PTA 

  

The winning number drawn for this month’s 100 Club is 15, which belongs to Mrs 

Truman.  Congratulations! 

 

Introducing the new Sharmans PTA Online Shopping Portal in conjunction with 

Give As You Live. 
What is ‘Give as you Live’? 
‘Give as you Live’ is a shopping and price comparison website with a heart. You can 

shop for products from thousands of leading online retailers; use our price 

comparison tool to ensure you get the best price and even save money by using the 

exclusive offers, vouchers  and deals available on our site. Every time you make a 

purchase, a percentage will be donated to Sharmans Cross Junior School PTA 

on your behalf. And it won't cost you a penny extra.  
For example – when you shop at Debenhams, through ‘Give as you Live’, 2.5% of your 

purchase price will be donated to Sharmans Cross Junior School Parent Teacher 

Association so, spend £100 and you’ll raise £2.50 = free! To ensure the donation 

goes to the correct charity you will need to please use the following URL to access 

the site and after a quick registration you will be up and running in no 

time.   www.giveasyoulive.com/join/sharmanscrosspta   
Thanks for your support 

Regards 

 

Steve 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SUMMER IS COMING ☺☺☺☺ 

 

As the UV levels increase from April until October, please ensure that your child 

applies all-day suncream before coming to school, if possible. Please also remember 

that a hat will protect your child from the increased UV rays present, even on grey 

and cloudy days.  This will also help to prevent headaches, and along with water 

bottles and regular drinks, prevent dehydration. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

June 

 

3rd – PTA Meeting 

3rd – Governors’ Finance Meeting 

5th – School Bank 

5th – PTA Quiz Night 

9th – School Council 

12th – School Bank 

17th – Governors’ Curriculum   

         Meeting 

18th – PTA Meeting (pm) 

19th – School Bank 

25th – New Intake Evening 

26th – Y6 First Aid 

26th – School Bank 

 

July 

   

1st – Governors’ Strategy Meeting 

1st -  PTA Meeting (pm) 

3rd – Coffee Morning 

3rd – School Bank 

3rd – Summer Fair 

6th – Y4 Lunt Fort Trip 

7th – School Council 

7th – Sports’ Day 

9th – Open Evening 

10th – School Bank 

13th – Y6 at Solihull School 

14th – Y6 at Solihull School 

15th – Y6 at Solihull School 

15th – Y6 Evening Performance 

16th - Y6 Leavers’ Tea 

16th – Y6 Leavers’ Disco (pm) 

17th – School Bank 

17th – Y6 Leavers Assembly (pm) 

17th – TERM ENDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 


